

## PLEASE READ – MEETING CANCELLATION

TO:

ALL HCANJ FACILITY MEMBERS

FROM:

JONATHAN DOLAN, PRESIDENT

DATE:

July 31, 2017

The Executive Board voted at the June monthly business meeting to cancel the monthly business meeting scheduled for **Wednesday**, **August 9**, **2017** at the HCANJ Executive Office. Hamilton, NJ. As always, if you have any concerns or questions please call the Executive Office.

You will receive advance notification with pertinent attachments for the September 13<sup>th</sup> meeting. I look forward to seeing you then.